
DKC Membership Meeting: April 15, 1996 

Following a program given by Robert Keely on AKC's "Home 
Again" pet recovery plan the meeting was called to order by 
President, Fran Hoffman. 

The minutes from the March 11, 1996 meeting were read and 
approved, with the following correction--the morning utility 
class is held on Tuesday and not Thursday. 

Treasurer's Report: Checking account: 
FTF 
Savings account: 

$26,005.77 
1,869.00 

25,778.14 

President's Report: Fran Hoffman advised the membership that 
Maureen Lucas had resigned as AKC delegate. 

Guests were introduced and welcomed. Fran reported that the 
next board meeting will be on June 3, 1996. 

Stella Maunsell requested help with the inofrmation booth at 
the Cycle Regional Competition on June 29th and 30th. 

M. F. Davis gave the following membership report: 

Leslie Eufrazio, Joanne Jessup, Thelma Dunnivan and Tiffany 
Rule were all voted on during the April meeting. 

The following member-candidates were read during the April 
meeting: Jack Sappenf1eld, Karen Jordan, Tim Chalmers, 
William Turnier and Evelyn Clayton. 

Carol Quinlan reported that the spring session of obedience 
classes is underway and Marie Inman reported the same for 
conformation classes. 

Emilie Beglane reported that the tracking committee is to be 
made up of Emilie, Jack Sappenfield and Marie Inman. Emilie 
reported also, that 10 out of 10 dogs passed at the March 
test. 

April 20th is the date for the CGC test and Sallie Cooper is 
in charge. 

Fran reported for the nominating committee that L1sa Connelly 
had been nominated as our AKC delegate. 

Betty Perschel advised the membership that a publicity 
chairperson is still needed for the 1996 fall show. 

The April show 'n go brought in $535.00 and the stained glass 
lamp raffle brought in $250.00. 
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Nominations were requested from the membership for DKC 
officers and board members and there were none. Nominations 
were then closed. 

Fran Hoffman adv1sed the membership that DKC members using 
the building for DKC events must fill out the "request for 
use" form and this must then be approved by the board .. 

It was announced that a micro-chip clinic will be held during 
the fall show. 

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:20 
p.m. 

Submitted by MarJorie J. White, 
DKC recording secretarv. 


